
The NextGen bar exam will be administered in  
a limited number of jurisdictions starting in July 2026.

It will test a broad range of foundational lawyering 
skills, utilizing a focused set of clearly identified 

fundamental legal concepts and principles  
needed in today’s practice of law.

For more information, visit  
ncbex.org/exams/nextgen

https://www.ncbex.org/exams/nextgen

